
 
 
Fergus Ewing MSP/Humza Yousaf MSP 
Cabinet Secretary for the Rural Economy and 
Connectivity/Minister for Transport & the Islands   
The Scottish Government 
St. Andrew's House 
Regent Road 
Edinburgh 
EH1 3DG 
 
Dear Fergus/Humza,       21 July 2017 
 
The Government’s plan for a new Aviation Strategy 
 
I am writing to inform you that the Government has today published its plan to 
develop a new strategic approach for UK aviation. 
 
Aviation is central to the UK’s future prosperity as we leave the European 
Union. As a global, trading nation we want to build on the great industry we 
have today and create opportunities for people up and down the country. 
 
The new Aviation Strategy will build on our support for the new runway at 
Heathrow and will set out a long-term plan for every part of the UK’s aviation 
sector. It will aim to support jobs and economic growth across the whole 
country.  
 
This includes looking at the level of connectivity that all of the nations of the 
UK require to support economic growth. Domestic air connections are 
essential for creating a closer, more united country and the top three UK 
airports by number of domestic connections are all in Scotland.   
 
Our vision will also put the passenger at the heart of aviation, as well as 
recognising the need to address the impacts of aviation on communities and 
the environment. 
 
The strategy has six broad objectives: 
 
• help the aviation industry work for its customers 
• ensure a safe and secure way to travel 
• build a global and connected Britain 
• encourage competitive markets 
• support growth while tackling environmental impacts 
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• develop innovation, technology and skills 
 
The government plans to publish a series of consultations over the course of 
the next 18 months to examine the issues relevant to these objectives. This 
will be followed by the publication of the new Aviation Strategy by the end of 
2018. 
 
We have today published a call for evidence document which seeks views on 
the Government’s proposed approach. This consultation will run until 13 
October this year, during which time my Department will be engaging 
extensively with stakeholders across the industry, businesses, and 
community and environmental groups. 
 
We look forward to working with you over the months ahead to help shape 
the future of UK aviation. 
 

 
 

Rt Hon Chris Grayling MP 
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